
Use of Non -Assignable Circulation Areas in UAF Buildings  

To: Chancellor Marshall Lind 

From: John D. Craven, Chair  
UAF Master Planning Committee 

Date: December 22, 2000 

Subject: MPC Recommendations Related to Standards for Use of Non-Assignable Circulation Areas 
in UAF Buildings 

Background  

The question of what standards should be applied to non-assignable space came up earlier through an 
issue raised by the Journalism/Broadcasting Department. The department had requested that the student 
lockers, which had been located in the first-floor hallway prior to the Bunnell Building deferred 
maintenance project, be brought back and reinstalled in the hallway. The issue was brought to the MPC 
primarily for considerations regarding esthetics and use of non-assignable space. The MPC's 
recommendation to the provost for a short-term solution was that the lockers could be installed in the 
hallways temporarily and that the department should find a location in their assigned area once 



3. The entrances to all academic departments, administrative units, etc. that occupy a building must 
have a designated main entrance and be clearly identified at that entrance. This should be 


	Use of Non-Assignable Circulation Areas in UAF Buildings

